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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Isabella F, Year 1- Dominic M, Year 2- Lincoln D, Year 3- Leah P, 
Year 4- John B, Year 5 – Cori B, Year 6- Jake W 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Sonnie W, Year 1- Jessica B, Year 2- Kane S, Year 3- Riley M, 

Year 4- Alexa M, Year 5 – Tarun D, Year 6 – Kacey M 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Lily R (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  
29th June at 9.00am.  

Reception Class Assembly 
Reception would like to invite parents/carers/grandparents into school to watch their class assembly on 

Tuesday, 26th June at 9.15am.  Hope you can come and join them. 

Reception Height & Weight Checks 
The school nurses will be in on Tuesday, 26th June for height & weight checks.  Please return the 

‘About Your Child’s Health’ form.  

World Cup Dinner 
The kitchen have arranged another World Cup dinner on Thursday, 28th June to celebrate the 

England game against Belgium.  There will be some football themed prizes for a lucky few! 

Clubs 

All Clubs are cancelled on Tuesday, 26th June as there is a Mystery Night for Years 

3,4,5 & 6. 

KS2 Mystery Night 

We are having a jungle mystery night on Tuesday, 26th June 4.30-5.30pm. The children along with 
parents/carers will look for clues around the jungle camp to work out what has been going on.  

Each child attending will be given a survival pack to bring home. 

Y6 Cake Sale 
Y6 will be selling cakes & biscuits next Friday, 29th June at break times to raise money for the end of 

year celebrations. 

Frozen Friday 
We are selling ice pops & lollies on the front yard after school from 3.15pm on Friday, 29th June, 6th 

July and 13th July.   

Non-Uniform Day 
We are having a non-uniform day on Friday, 6th July for a tombola at the Summer fair. The children 

can come in non-uniform for a donation of any kind of chocolate. As always this is not compulsory and 
if they do not wish to take part, they can come to school in their usual uniform.  

There will also be another non-uniform on Friday, 13th July for a bottle. 

Summer Fair 
The summer fair is Wednesday, 18th July 3.15-5.30pm.  We have the large inflatable slide 

(weather permitting), BBQ, ice creams and lots of stalls.  Please come along and support us. 
 

 

 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Justice’ 
Proverbs 20:20 

Don’t take it upon yourself to repay a wrong. Trust the Lord and he will make it right 



 
   
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
26.6.18 KS2 Mystery Night for children/parents 4.30pm – NO CLUBS 

28.6.18 World Cup Dinner £2.20 if not receiving a free meal 

3.7.18 Reception/KS1 Disco 3.30-4.45pm 

5.7.18 Nursery Sports 
KS2 Disco 

11.00am & 2.30pm 
3.30-5.00pm 

6.7.18 Non-Uniform Donation of Chocolate for the Tombola 

11.7.18 Nursery Graduation 10.45am 

12.7.18 Year 6 Performance 6.00-7.30pm 

13.7.18 Non-Uniform 
Final payment for London 

Donation of a Bottle for the Tombola 

18.7.18 Summer Fair 3.30pm 

20.7.18 Closure for Summer 2.15pm 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y3/4/5/6 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/ Mini Tennis Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club,  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y2/3 Rounders Club  

Friday – Homework 
 

 

Sun Cream 
 

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s name clearly written on 
the bottle so it can be kept by the class teacher.  Children will need to be able to apply their own cream 
under the supervision of an adult in school, as staff are no longer able to apply sun cream.  There are sun 
creams available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning before they come to school. 

SUN HATS are also available from the school office priced £4.00. 
 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  

 

The averages: Week 1 – 77%, Week 2 – 85.3%, 
 

The winning class is Year 2 with 100% of children making The Magic 97 
 

Water 
Your child must have a water bottle to enable them to keep hydrated with 
plain water – All Saints’ water bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any 

water bottle with a sports cap can be used.  
 

Please don’t allow your child to bring a football to 
school. They cause arguments and we can’t be 
responsible if they go missing or get broken. School 
has balls that are used at break & lunchtime.  

Nursery Sports 
The rearranged Nursery sports will be 
on Thursday, 5th July at 11.00am or 
2.30pm. For the adults of the children 
who stay all day, you can choose which 
time to attend, or of course come twice. 


